COURSE LEAD email for Students – 6th March – adapt as required

Dear [student],  
  
A quick reminder that the NSS 2023 is up and running and that your course team is keen to hear from you – whether your experience was great, whether you think some things could have been better, do share your views with us.   
The survey takes about 10-15 minutes to fill in but it makes a real difference for St George’s community:  
· It helps your peers and those who will attend St George’s in the future by helping us address issues and improve university experience  
· It helps your course team to learn from both good practices and areas that need to be better  
 
As a thank you for your time and feedback, by completing the NSS 2023 you also get a chance to win one of the 5 prizes of £200 each!  
 
The NSS 2023 will close on 30 April but there’s no time like the present!   
 
So take a moment and fill in the NSS 2023 now at  www.thestudentsurvey.com  
  
With best wishes,  
[Course Lead Name, Programme]  

